
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sept. 10, 2019 
 

Fire safety burn bans canceled in Island, Skagit, Whatcom 
 
Effective Wednesday, Sept. 11, fire officials will lift fire safety burn bans on outdoor burning 
in unincorporated Island, Skagit, and Whatcom counties. 
 
REMINDER: Outdoor burning is never allowed inside incorporated cities and town, plus 
urban growth areas UGAs), throughout Washington.  
 
For details, see the counties’ news releases: 
 

• Island County: https://www.islandcountywa.gov/sheriff/Pages/Home.aspx  
 

• Skagit County: 
https://www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/Home/press/091019.htm’ 

 
• Whatcom County: http://www.co.whatcom.wa.us/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=1428  
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